From:

To: Manston Airport

Subject: Re-opening of Manston.

Date: 11 June 2021 12:17:36

Dear sir/madam,

I think this saga has gone on long enough.

Thanet and the South East need this opening ASAP.

Thanet has been rundown for decades, no Airport, no Port and no jobs.

Manston will bring employment to this area, education and jobs for the young people of the Thanet towns.

Manston is/will be needed even more post Brexit/Covid to bring goods into the Country. Thank you for reading this email.

Yours sincerely, John Knight (Thanet Resident)